
NOTICE 
Due to precautions related to COVID-19 (Corona virus) and recommended 

social distancing, the Greenlee County Board of Supervisors will conduct there bi-
monthly meetings via Video Conferencing through Zoom.com until further notice. 

At the time the meeting notice is posted in accordance with Arizona Open 
Meeting law, instructions on how to join the meeting remotely and a link to join 
the meeting will be posted on the notice. 

During this unusual time, members of the Board of Supervisors and 
necessary staff will not be present in the Board meeting room.  The meeting 
room will, however, be open to the public and the Video Conference of the 
meeting will be projected on the monitors for public viewing.  Members of the 
public wishing to attend the meeting in person will be permitted to be present in 
the board meeting room, however, we request that social distancing of at least 
six-feet be observed.  Where possible, we encourage participants and members 
of the public to join the meeting remotely rather than in person. 

If you would like to address the Board during “Call to the Public”, you may 
do so as a participant on the video conference, or if you are in the room, you 
may approach the podium and you will be recognized by the chairman.  In order 
to facilitate an orderly meeting, three-minute time limits will be strictly 
observed.  If you wish to participate in “Call to the Public” via video conference, 
you may wish to submit a request following the instructions for Request to 
Speak below prior to the start of the meeting to ensure your participation is not 
missed. 
 If you wish to address the Board on a specific agenda item, please complete the 
Request to Speak form on the Greenlee County Webpage greenlee.az.gov. Click 
on “Notice of Public Meetings” to find this Notice and the Request to Speak 
button to access the form prior to the start of the meeting.  The chairman will 
consider your request at the appropriate time.  Again, a three-minute time limit 
will be strictly observed. 

If you have questions about how to access the Board meeting or if you 
encounter difficulties when you attempt to join the meeting, please contact 928-
865-2072.

https://greenlee.az.gov/public-request/
https://greenlee.az.gov
https://greenlee.az.gov/public-request/

